
 

 

Juneau County EAA Chapter 1365 

Monthly Membership meeting 

June 15, 2022 

MINUTES 

 

 

Officers present: Linda Salzwedel, Tim Salzwedel, Tim Dahnke, Vondo Benson 

Members: Cindy Seitz, Shawn Benson, Deb Schuman, Don Schuman, Connor, Dave Hoffman, Cary,  
 

The meeting was called to order at 6:57 pm by President Vonda Benson 

 

Technical and Safety Report (Dave Seitz) 

Density Altitude.  Pressure altitude adjusted for altitude. It’s that time of year. Hard sometimes to get the plane off 

the ground. Keep hydrated, and have snacks if you are having a long trip. 
  

Treasurer’s Report 

Bill Dow shared the last month’s treasurer’s report. A motion was made by Cary Winch, 2nd by Cindy Seitz to 

accept the report as read. Motion passed by member vote. 
 

Minutes of March meeting 

A motion was made by Dave Seitz , 2nd by Tim Dahnke to accept the May 2022 minutes as corrected add missing 
names of members in attendance. Motion passed by member vote. 

 

 

OLD BUSINESS 

 

 Chapter Banquet 

The banquet is being rescheduled to August 13. Cindy Seitz volunteered Dave Seitz to find a speaker. The 
banquet will start at 5pm. 

 

Ray Aviation Scholarship 2021 

Shawn is still flying and has been doing some volunteer hours. 

 

Ray Aviation Scholarship 2021 

Mikko started ground school. We presented Mikko his hat at the fish fry. 
 

Tailwind Project update 

They are progressing along. Currently working on the rudder. 
 

Hamburger (Fish-Fry) Fly-In: THURSDAY 06/15 - 2 planes flew in (windy) and some very nice people showed 

up. 
 

2022 Annual Fly-In Update  

Linda brought the chapter up to date on the progress on the fly-in and answered questions.  

 
NEW BUSINESS 

 

 
 

Membership Renewal  

The renewals will go out with the banquet invitations. 

 
New Name tags 

Tim Salzwedel suggested that it might be time for an upgrade to our name tags. Tim will confirm what the cost 

will be if we have 60 members. 



 

 

 
 

ADDITIONAL BUSINESS  

 
There was a reminder to wear our name tags to the Business After Five that was being held at the airport the next 

night.  

 

Next meeting date: A motion was made by Dave Seitzy to move the July meeting date to July 13, 2022 because of 
AirVenture in July. 2nd by Tim Salzwedel. Motion passed by member vote. 

 

A motion was made by Tim Salzwedel, 2nd by Tim Dahnke to adjourn at 7:48pm. Motion passed by member vote. 
 

 

 
Minutes submitted by Linda Salzwedel, Secretary 


